
 
 
 

 
Notice of Public Council Meeting 

Building Department Fees & Forms 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Township of Montague will hold a Public Council Meeting on September 20th, 2022, at 6:00 
p.m. to consider a by-law to approve the forms and fees associated with the provision of septic services, pursuant 
to Section 7(6) of the Building Code Act. 
 
DATE & TIME: September 20th, 2022, at 6:00pm 
LOCATION: Township of Montague Municipal Office 

6547 Roger Stevens Drive, Smiths Falls, Ontario 
 
Effective October 1st, 2022, the Leeds Grenville and Lanark District Health Unit (LGLDHU) will transfer authority for 
Sewage Systems inspections and permits to local municipalities and it is proposed that the Township adopt the 
current fee structure now being charged by the LGLDHU as indicated in the chart below.  Potential adjustments to 
the fee structure will then be considered during the Township’s regular annual budgeting process. 
 
A report was provided to Council on August 9th, 2022, to appoint a primary septic inspector and establish fees 
associated with the provision of septic services, the latter of which would take effect as of October 1st, 2022.  A copy 
of the report and by-laws are available for public viewing on the Township’s website at www.montaguetownship.ca 
and can be found within the Council agenda package from the August 9th, 2022, Council Meeting. 
 
The forms required to facilitate the provision of septic services will be brought to the September 20th, 2022, Public 
Council Meeting for review and consideration. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Meeting in person or virtually, through the Township’s YouTube 
channel, to provide comments. 
 
Members of the public wishing to provide written comments can make their submissions by e-mail to Allison 
Vereyken, Clerk Administrator, at clerkadministrator@township.montague.on.ca or by mail to Township of 
Montague, P. O. Box 755, 6547 Roger Stevens Drive, Smiths Falls, Ontario, K7A 4W6.  Written submissions must 
include your full name, address, and an e-mail or telephone number at which you can be reached.  By submitting 
comments, members of the public agree that their comments and identity may be made public during the Council 
Meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Allison Vereyken, Clerk Administrator 
P. O. Box 755, 6547 Roger Stevens Drive, Smiths Falls, Ontario, K7A 4W6 
E-Mail:  clerkadministrator@township.montague.on.ca 
Tel.:  613-283-7478 ext. 210 
Fax:  613-283-3112 
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